
 

 

Safety in your building 
 
29 September 2023 
 
Rainbow House, 
Water Lane, 
Watford, 
WD19 2AP 
 
Dear residents, 
 
New front door checks – Monday 2 October 
 
On Monday 2 October our independent consultant John Rowan and Partners will be checking a sample 
of the newly installed flat entrance doors.  
 
They will be door knocking a random selectin of flats asking to check the front door inside and outside 
to ensure they have been installed correctly. This will take approximately 5 to 10 minutes per door.  
 
The surveyors will be carrying their ID from John Rowan and Partners.   
 
Please provide access if you are in as it is really important these independent quality checks are 
completed. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  
 
All previous updates letters can be found on your dedicated webpage: www.networkhomes.org.uk/ 
rainbowbuildingsafety. You can also get in touch with us on customerservice@networkhomes.org.uk 
if you have any questions.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Raj Gandecha 
Head of Resident Management (Building Safety) 
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